
 
 

Over the past year, the country of Ukraine has 

appeared frequently in the news due to fighting in 

the east between Ukrainian military and rebels 

backed by Russia.   

From 1996-2011, missionaries Gordon and Nancy 

Snider worked in central Ukraine at Zaporozhye 

Bible College and Seminary.  Although Zaporozhye 

is not within the fighting area, the city is seeing an 

influx of refugees from the east, and people the 

Sniders know are trying to help. 

Vladyslav Makhovskyi is one such man.  He was a 

student of Gordon’s in the past and supervises drug 

rehab centers in the city.  Vlad now also supervises 

the city’s refugees—some 35,000—and he makes 

trips into the hardest-hit areas in eastern Ukraine. 

In early April, Vlad reported on Facebook that a trip 

to Donetsk in eastern Ukraine had been a success.  

They had distributed 1000 loaves of bread, as well as 

medicine, clothes, and toys for children.  But Vlad’s 

ministry is also concerned about the souls of these 

hurting people.  He said that many were open to 

God.  Together with local volunteers, Vlad and his 

team distributed Christian literature and invited 

people to attend a local Easter service. 

Also in April, World Missions sent $1000 to help 

Vlad with this ministry. 

Please continue to pray for our brothers and sisters in 

Ukraine. Pray for the safety of Vlad and his team; as 

he wrote on April 2 about a trip to the east, “The air 

is filled with the smell of war.” 
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Food distribution draws a crowd. 

Vlad’s ministry is also concerned about the souls of these hurting people. 

 

Last summer, Vlad 

(pictured with his wife, 

left) was jailed, 

beaten, and questioned 

for six days during one 

trip east. 

This elderly lady 

was happy to 

receive a sack of 

food, but when 

she learned that 

the team had also 

given her the 

gospel, she 

immediately 

began reading. 



 

AROUND THE WORLD 
 

HAITI 

Work has begun to complete the roof of the church at Fond 

Parisien.  

For many years, the walls were partially built. The church 

people had a vision to see a new building, but were forced to 

meet in a shelter within the walls due to lack of funds. Now, 

the church people finished the walls, and World Missions 

partnered with them to provide funds to add a roof. 

Praise God for progress being made! 

 

ASIA 

Content withheld for security reasons.  
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Easter eggs 

decorated in Asia in 

2013 

 

Roof construction at Fond Parisien 


